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VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess
Secretary to the Commission
New York Department of Public Service
3 Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223-1350

Re: Revisions to Tariff Leaves in Case No. 15-E-0753, Tariff Filing by
Salamanca Board of Public Utilities to Establish Net Metering Services for Solar
and Wind Generation for Its Residential and Non-residential Customers Under
Service Classifications Nos. 1 and 2.

Dear Secretary Burgess:

On March 16, 2016, the Salamanca Board of Public Utilities (“BPU”) filed with the
Commission revised tariff leaves for PSC No. 1, Electricity containing the provisions for the
purchase of electricity from new, renewable distributed generation as contained in the following:

Leaf No. 15, Revision 1, Superseding Revision 0
Leaf No. 16, Revision 1, Superseding Revision 0

These revisions were issued on March 16, 2016 and are to become effective May 1, 2016.

The BPU consulted with Department of Public Service Staff on the proposed tariff
leaves, and Staff had recommended certain revisions to the tariff. The revisions that were filed
on March 16, 2016 inadvertently failed to contain all of the recommendations proposed by Staff.
Staff’s recommendation that the Customer Credit period be changed from a calendar year to the
twelve month period beginning April 1st and ending March 31st was not included in our previous
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Revision, filed on March 16, 2016. As a result, the BPU submits proposed further revisions
incorporating Staff’s recommendation regarding the Customer Credit section of the tariff. These
revisions are attached hereto as:

Leaf No. 15, Revision 2, Superseding Revision 1
Leaf No. 16, Revision 2, Superseding Revision 1

The BPU also requests a waiver of newspaper publication for the further revisions, as the
BPU has already complied with the requirements for the initial filing. Newspaper publication
regarding the initial filing of the tariff leaves was made in accordance with the Commission’s
regulations in the local newspaper on February 4, 11, 18 and 25, 2016.

Respectfully submitted,

/s/Jeffrey C. Genzer

Jeffrey C. Genzer
Counsel to the Salamanca Board of
Public Utilities
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